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Monday 27th November 2023 
 
RE: VOLUNTEER READERS 

Dear parents and carers, 

As part of our continued efforts to raise the standards of reading in school, we are hoping to encourage 
parents and other members of the Amberley community to come into school and help children with their 
reading. Reading regularly to an adult significantly increases the progress that children can make with their 
reading fluency and understanding. 

We are hoping that there may be some parents, grandparents or carers that would really enjoy coming 
into school to listen to children read. Typically, this would be working one to one with children in an 
afternoon, listening them to the read. 

All classes would really benefit from a volunteer reader and I am hoping that some of you may be 
interested in supporting us in school. If you or anyone you know may be interested in supporting us with 
reading, please could you email me at shamilton@amberley.gloucs.sch.uk 

 
Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mrs S Hamilton 
English Subject Leader 

 

 

mailto:shamilton@amberley.gloucs.sch.uk

